
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

On Wednesday 5th June, during the afternoon, Team 6 will be taking part in 

Crucial Crew.  Crucial Crew is a multi-agency safety event designed to 

provide children with life skills that will enable them to keep themselves 

and others safe. It is generally accepted that children start to become 

more independent at this age and are often expected to cope increasingly 

on their own and deal with changes in their lives, such as a move to 

Secondary school.  The aim of the Crucial Crew event is to raise each 

participant's awareness of threats and dangers, in a fun and interactive 

way. 

 

The Friends have covered the cost of this trip (£7.50 per child) so there 

is no charge.  We will be having an early lunch in class on this day so 

children will need to bring in a packed lunch.  If your child is entitled 

to Free School Meals and you would like them to have a school packed lunch, 

please tick below. 

 

We will be leaving school around 12pm by coach to the Crucial Crew site 

in Northwich and will be back to school by the end of the day.  Children 

will be wearing school uniform for this event. 

 

Please sign the slip below and return tomorrow (Tuesday 4th June). 

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Jobber 

 

Child’s Name:            

My child is attending the Crucial Crew event on Wednesday 5th 

June. 

    I will be providing my child with a packed lunch 

    My child is entitled to free school meals and would like a 

school packed lunch 

 

Signed         Date:     

 

 

 


